
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 12, 2019 
 
 
Dear Class of ’79 Classmates, 
 
Forty years ago, we graduated and left the campus.  What’s been happening in your life, 
where have you been, what have you done?  It’s time to share your journey with our 
classmates who’ve also lived the Sterling mission. Here is how you can connect with our 
Sterling Class of ’79: 
 
Come to the Homecoming Reunion October 10-12, 2019 in Sterling, Kansas. Sterling 
was an important part of our lives. It just wouldn’t be the same without you, so please make 
every effort to join us for all or part of that weekend.  There will be a catered dinner Friday 
night at Studio 96, 121 S. Broadway, 5 PM to midnight. On Saturday, there will be the 
homecoming parade, tailgate BBQ, football game, alumni banquet and the Homecoming 
musical. 
 
Register online. For up-to-date Reunion News, check our 1979 Reunion Page on the SC 
website: https://www.sterling.edu/alumni/homecoming/reunions.  All events requiring 
registration and tickets can be done on the website and through the Ticketleap app available 
for download on iOS and Android.  This information is listed under FAQ’s at 
www.sterling.edu/homecoming.  You will also find lodging information for area hotels. We 
are on Facebook -Sterling College Class of 1979. Join us! 
 
Send us your information. Included in this mailing is a request for an updated picture and 
a short biography to be published in the “Sterling College Class of ’79, Forty years later…” 
document.  It will be a PDF digital book that you can easily download and enjoy reading 
about and seeing our classmates. Please participate and help make our reunion and book of 
remembrance special. See enclosed. 
 
Come back to Sterling, reconnect with classmates and celebrate being a Warrior! 

Your Class Reunion Committee 

 

Donna (Sonksen) Burns and Jill (Bleam) Lundgren 

https://www.sterling.edu/alumni/homecoming/reunions
http://www.sterling.edu/homecoming

